
Dear Mayor Marina Vergone,

We are pleased to invite you and your partner to attend a unique evening of musical entertainment 
on May 28th, 2016 at the Mandurah Performing Arts Centre.

Please come and join an outstanding group of singers and choristers of all ages as they perform in 
the inaugural Mandurah ChoirFest event.

CHOIRFEST 2016 features choirs and performers from local Primary and Secondary Schools as well 
as an accomplished Adult choir. It showcases the musical talent within local schools and will raise 
funds for Mandurah Charity Inc’s key youth programs, STEPmci. It will run from 5pm to 7.45pm.

You are also invited to attend an after show VIP event at the AC-CENT centre located at the rear of
the Mandurah Performing Arts centre where light refreshments and drinks will be available from
7.45pm to 8.30pm.

Please RSVP Ms. Annabelle Calvert on 0438 331 952 or by email to annabellacalvert@iinet.net.au 
by 5 pm Friday 21st May, 2016.
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